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Amber Parker-Marshall – Women’s Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the past month I have met up with both Kayleigh and my Committee in order to further 
plan Women’s History Month. Definite events for the month have been scheduled in and we 
have a clear action plan of how to go forward and plan! 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

There hasn’t been any notable successes for the past month with it being the start of a new 
term. However with WHM plans being well under way, I predict there will be many next 
month 

Plans for next month  

With plans for WHM on the way, we’re going full steam head to get it all ready and waiting 
for March! I will be meeting up with my committee and women’s group again to talk more 
about what we’ve got up to now 

 


